
                                    Capitol Volkssport Club General Meeting & Christmas Potluck 

                                                                      Tuesday, December 9, 2014 

 

A special thanks again this year to Susan Berry for opening her house to us for the Christmas Potluck.  

There were 34 people in attendance this year including several new members.  After we finished eating, 

President Liz Morrison made several announcements: 

1. There were 176 walkers at the Christmas Walk.  We received many compliments and 

expressions of thanks.  We would also like to acknowledge all of the members who volunteered 

to help make this possible. 

2. The next meeting will be a board meeting in January.  With the Seabreeze Walking Event coming 

up in February please be aware that we will need volunteers for this event also.  There should 

be an email coming out to let you know where we have empty slots to fill. These will be map 

only walks and there will be no need to mark the trails.  

3. Nancy Wittenberg presented the Best of the Northwest award to the Capitol Volkssport Club.  

She also made a special award to Perki Sweet for helping us to win through her efforts to 

promote Volkssporting through publicity.   

4. We are looking forward to the 10-11-12-13-14 event next Saturday.  We are hoping for a large 

turnout. 

5. If you are interested, several of our members will be doing a New Year's Eve walk in Seattle and 

planning to eat at a Greek restaurant.  Make your hotel reservations soon. 

The meeting was adjourned by Liz. 


